December 28, 2022

James Weaver 1461 28th Ave N St Petersburg, FL 33704-2528

Dear James Weaver,

On behalf of Steinway & Sons, I am pleased to extend sincere congratulations. You have been selected as a recipient of the Steinway Top Teacher Award for your hard work and dedication to music education throughout 2022.

You were nominated for this award by Music Gallery, who has observed first-hand the care and commitment with which you approach your piano students. The young people who develop their craft under your guiding hand will be the artists who fill our future with music, and for this we are most grateful.

I hope you display your certificate proudly in your studios. Steinway & Sons is a name synonymous with artistry, quality, and exquisite musical expression. The Steinway Top Teacher Award demonstrates your commitment to the same ideals. Once again, congratulations and best wishes for another inspiring and musical year.

Sincerely,

Gavin English, President

Steinway & Sons